
CITY OF MARGARET

Notice is hereby given that City Officials charged with the responsibility of
conducting the election will meet September 17, 2025 at 11:00 am. at ,Margaret City Hall 

Courtroom located at 825 Woodland Cir,Odenville Alabama for the purpose of testing the 
electronic vote counting systems to ascertain that the equipment will correctly count the

votes for all offices in the Municipal Runoff Election District 3 to be held on September 23, 2025. 
Pursuant to Alabama law, this test will be open to the public.

Candidates, or their representatives, and the public are invited to attend and witness the 
proceedings in connection with the testing of the electronic vote counters to be used in this

election. 




